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Contact
Name

Ken Garner

Enter your
question or
comment

I support Chipmunk Solar, 21-0960-EL-BGN. I believe that a
top priority for our county should be to reduce our carbon
emissions. By supporting Chipmunk Solar Farm we take a
small, but I think important step in guaranteeing that we can
move Ohio towards a more sustainable future. The economic
benefits of this particular solar project will be huge as well.
Having more tax revenue will help our county elected officials
fund necessary programs that perhaps they previously did not
have the opportunity to do, including the potential increase for
our school systems that will educate the future of Pickaway
County. Please consider supporting Chipmunk Solar Farm.
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